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Outcomes of the 2005 Consent Review 

 
Resolved  
 
That the Committee recommends that Council 
 
(1) Receive the report. 
 
(2) Agree to use the terminology Iwi appointees rather than Iwi Commissioners. 
 
(3) Request Ara Tahi to make further recommendations for Iwi appointees. 
 
(4) Agree that the Council should cover all costs associated with Iwi appointees sitting 

on resource consent hearing panels. 
 
(5) Agree that Iwi appointees, when sitting on resource consent hearing panels, will be 

paid at the same hourly rate as councillors and appointed members sitting on 
resource consent hearing panels. 

 
(6) Agree that the use of the commissioners’ lists be discontinued rather than 

reviewed, and that commissioners to be used on resource consent hearing panels be 
appointed on a case-by-case basis. 

 
(7) Agree to delegate to the Chairpersons of both the Environment Committee and the 

Rural Services and Wairarapa Committee the authority to appoint appropriately 
qualified people to act as a commissioner on behalf of the Council, and to report 
back to their committees as appropriate.  

 
 


